
Dear resident,

Central Bedfordshire Council’s Sustainable Communities Overview and Scrutiny Committee have 
commissioned a task force to review issues regarding car parking outside of schools and any 
problems residents may be experiencing within your area. 

In light of this we would like to obtain your views and would very much appreciate your input into 
the attached resident survey, in order to help us determine the content of our recommendations. 

At this stage the task force are gathering information rather than proposing immediate remedies but 
we hope the information will assist in providing long term solutions for new schools and potential 
expansions on existing school sites in particular.

Your Ward Members, Cllr Ken Matthews, Cllr Sue Clark and Cllr Robert Morris are fully aware of this 
evidence gathering exercise and would be more than happy to answer any questions you may have 
for them directly. They can be contacted at ken.matthews@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk  
Sue.clark@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk or robert.morris@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 

Please return your survey to the freepost address below by the 14th December 2016 to:-

FREEPOST RSJS GBBZ SRZT, Consultations, Central Bedfordshire Council, Priory House, Monks Walk, 
Shefford, Bedfordshire, SG17 5TQ. Alternatively if you wish to scan and email your response, 
please do so to:- rebecca.preen@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk

The final report and task force recommendations will be submitted to the Sustainable Communities 
Overview and Scrutiny Committee on the 12th January 2017, to be held in the Council Chamber at 
Priory House and will also be accessible via the Council’s website at www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 

If you have any further queries regarding the survey or the content of this letter please contact 
Rebecca Preen on 0300 300 4193 or rebecca.preen@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk

The evidence we receive from you will be vital in helping the Council shape future policies and will 
add value to the recommendations the task force make in relation to this issue, so we thank you in 
advance for your time in assisting us with this exercise and very much look forward to hearing 
from you by the 14th December. 

Yours faithfully

Cllr Ken Matthews

Chairman of the Task Force 
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